



Dear Parents,

Уважаемые родители!

25 октября в нашей школе состоится праздник осени. Мы запланировали много интересного и познавательного. Ребята могут прийти в костюмах, подходящих к празднику или в костюмах для Хэллуина.

Azbuka School will have 'Spooky Autumn Festival' on Friday 25th October 2024.

We would like the children to come into school wearing something spooky or 'autumnal'. The morning will consist of many activities such as pumpkin decorating, games and shows etc. We will finish the morning with a spooky disco.

Please help us to celebrate by bringing some healthy 'autumnal' food to share with, and decorations for, the classes.

Costumes should be appropriate (no scary masks please) as the children will still go to the park that day.

Thank you,

Azbuka Staff